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PRAGUE, 5 January 2022 

Preliminary Market Consultations for Public 

Tender for Design and Implementation 

of New Line Construction Project Praha-

Smíchov – Beroun 

In order to proceed with the preparation of the investment action, 

Správa železnic has announced preliminary market consultations 

with the objective of gathering information from future potential 

contractors for the optimal design and implementation of the project 

New construction of the railway line Praha-Smíchov – Beroun. 

The launch of the preliminary market consultation is also announced 

in the Official Journal of the European Union, via the TED (Tenders 

Electronic Daily). The contracting authority will open the preliminary 

market consultation to all contractors who prove experience in the 

construction of bored tunnels longer than 500 metres in the field 

of transport construction and complete a registration form. 

Project will be presented to potential contractors in the form of a video conference, 

the participants will be introduced to the intended design of the technical solution 

(documentation for the zoning decision is currently being prepared) and a moderated 

discussion will follow. At the end of the discussion, the participants will be asked to fill 

in questionnaires, which will be sent to them after the video conference. The responses 

in the questionnaires will then be evaluated by Správa železnic. 

As part of the preparation of the project, Správa železnic is also planning to issue several 

contracts for survey works. In order to introduce potential contractors with the scope of the 

survey works, Správa železnic is planning a joint “Meet the buyer” meeting, which will be held 

by video conference. During this meeting, representatives of Správa železnic will present the 

project and the scope of the survey works. A moderated discussion on these topics will follow. 

Interest in participating in the first preliminary market consultation as well as in the joint 

“Meet the buyer” meeting can be communicated via the registration forms. These are available 

in the downloadable file. There is also an invitation to participate in the preliminary market 

consultation with instructions on how to fill in the registration form (incorporated). If you are 

interested in participating in the pre-market consultation or the joint “Meet the buyer” meeting, 

please send the completed registration form in accordance with the procedure specified in the 

call for participation no later than the deadlines outlined in the individual calls. 
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